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CLASS DOJO: Nearly every parent and carer in our school community has now signed up to Class Dojo- 

Sensational! This means we can correspond and show all the great things going on at Whitchurch Primary 

School through a digital platform. As a result, we begin today a phasing out of the newsletter, anticipating 

Christmas as the final issue. Thank you for your readership, we’ll see you on Class Dojo! 

 

LE FOOT EN FRANCE! Members of Whitchurch Primary School FC have been enjoying a tour of 

Bordeaux this week. They’ve played in a national tournament as well as visiting many landmarks of the 

area, including the local football stadium! This event even made the news! 

 
   

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER - The photographer will be in school next Monday 9th October for 

individual portraits. Pre-school children may be photographed with their siblings, please come to the 

school office at 8.30am for this. Please ensure your child comes to school with correct uniform including a 

red sweatshirt preferably with a logo or cardigan. Please do not send children in green hair accessories as it 

doesn’t come out on the green screen.  

 

SPOOOOooooOOOOOooooooKY DISCO! 

This year’s ‘Spooks and Sparkles’ Disco will 

be on October 31st, allowing children a party  

and the chance to ‘Trick or Treat’ in one  

night! 

This year children may also wear their 

spooky costumes to school, meaning there 

will be no rush to get changed before the  

events. HoooOOoooorah! 

 

WELL DONE BELLA! Bella in Year 6 

Entered a regional ‘Bath in Bloom’ art 

Competition and won, as reported earlier in 

September. Well done Bella again, as her 

Piece received national recognition at the 

Finals in Truro, Cornwall! 

 

 

 

 

 

       READING VOLUNTEERS: Thank you to all who

       have signed up so far! We need more! Speak to your 

       child’s teacher if interested! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ATTENDANCE: This year in Key Stage 2 National SATS, children with 95% attendance or higher in general 

passed the tests, whereas those below 90% did not. Please bring your child to school, on time, every day. 

 

PARENTS EVENING: Parents’ evening will take place for all children and classes on Tuesday 17th and 

Wednesday 18th October. Times will be 3:30-6:00pm, in which you will be able to choose a 10 minute slot to 

meet your child’s teacher and discuss their progress. Books will also be on display outside classrooms, as well 

as our ‘Curriculum Share’ event in the hall; a chance to see what goes on across our school. There will also be a 

second hand uniform sale, and an opportunity to but a box of coloured chalk! Please allow time to take in all 

these exciting events and opportunities! 

 

MOSAIC COMPETITION: We’ve had a number of mosaic entries this term, with the closing date on the 16th 

October. Parents, carers, children and teachers will be given a chance to vote during our parents’ evening, 

above. Please keep the entries coming! 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE! Well done to these wonderful learners! 

 

 

 

 

 

  


